
From: Brenda Lalonde   
Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2024 12:10 PM 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Application No.24/01308/PINS 
 
Dear Planning Inspector,  
 
I wish to oppose this application for the following reasons: 
by erecting a permanent marquee in the front garden of one of the country's finest parades Stride & 
Greglown will be setting a precedent 
with the loss of green space, removal of trees, increased parking. and inevitable noise in a residential 
area. 
 
Brenda Lalonde 

  
 
 
 
 
Hard standing in front garden of grade listed house 
 




